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CenturyLink 
931 14th Street, Suite 1230 
Denver, Colorado 80202 
303-992-5823 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 28, 2019 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Steven King 
Executive Director and Secretary 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
Re:  Advice No. WA 19-01A for United Telephone Company of the Northwest 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
 
United Telephone of the Northwest d/b/a CenturyLink is forwarding for filing the sheets listed on 
Attachment A.  
 
This filing updates the language associated with Discontinuance of Services by eliminating the 
use of certified U.S. Mail.  Changes proposed in this filing would also allow customer notice by 
email if the customer is billed electronically or consents to receiving electronic notification. 
 
CenturyLink QC respectfully requests that this proposed change become effective May 1, 2019. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mark Brinton 

Manager Regulatory Operations 

Office: (303) 992-5832 

e-mail: Mark.Brinton@CenturyLink.com 
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ACCESS SERVICE 

Tariff WN U-11 
 

SECTION SHEET REVISION 
2 2-6 1st 
2 2-7 1st 

 

 

 

 


